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There is zero reason to be getting rid of mail in voting. It’s worked in our state for 

many years. Getting rid of mail in voting will, if anything, reduce the amount of votes 

that would be cast per election because it would be removing an accessible way to 

vote. Not only is mail in voting good for those with disabilities and illness or without 

reliable transportation, but also offers a massively more time efficient way of voting. 

Mail in voting also allows people to spend time thinking about and researching their 

voting options, whereas in person voting does not allow that and all research would 

have to be done beforehand, remembered or written down, and then voted.  

 

Do not pass this bill. It’s completely counterproductive to preserving the right to vote.  


